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    Not Rated Yet

Sales price 15,95 €

Salesprice with discount 
Incl. VAT 21%: 2,77 €

An acid & ammonia-free barrel
cleaner with a 4-beam probe

Description
An acid & ammonia-free barrel cleaner with a 4-beam probe

User manual: 

Bore-Cleaner comprises of several high quality cleaning agents and
complexes, especially developed to clean barrels. Bore-Cleaner penetrates
and removes dirt such as: Tombac, copper, zinc, gunpowder residue, lead and
oil. Acid & ammonia-free. 

Processing:

Can be used on both long and short weapons. Enter the 4-beam probe into the

barrel. Spray evenly and pull the probe out of the barrel at a constant
speed. If the barrel has not been fully sprayed with Bore-Cleaner, enter
the 4-beam probe on the other side of the barrel and repeat the process.
Leave the Bore-Cleaner to soak for 6.5 minutes. Afterwards, clean the
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barrel with a brush or a felt cloth. Repeat the process for stubborn dirt.

Safety precautions:

The visor cleaner can is pressurised. Store in a dark place and do not
expose to temperatures exceeding 50 degrees Celsius or leave in direct
sunlight. Do not forcibly break open, disassemble, or incinerate this can
after use. Content may not be sprayed into open flames or onto glowing
elements. Not to be uses indoors. Toxic to aquatic organisms, may cause
long-term harm in water. Vapours may cause dizziness. Keep out of reach of
children. Store in a cool place. Keep away from sources of ignition. No
smoking. Do not breathe in gas, smoke vapours, aerosol. Do not flush
product into drain or in open sewage. Not to be used in a electrostatic
environment. Always wear gloves and take other safety precautions, in loose
sand, carbon monoxide and gunpowder/pulverisors. Do not mix with water.
Made in Germany.
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